You asked:
Q1: Does your council operate a service for Alternate Weekly Collections (AWC)? Specifically refuse collected one week and recycling the next.            If no please respond without answering the following questions.

Q2: When did your council change to AWC?

Q3: Did you provide an additional service (i.e. food waste) at the same time as moving to AWC? 

If no, please move on to question 4.

Q3A: If yes, please describe the service you provided.

Q4: Please provide the amount of larger or additional refuse bins provided after the move to AWC and what litre capacity they were (if available).

Q5: Please provide the amount of larger or additional recycling bins (or bags/boxes) provided after the move to AWC and what litre capacity they were (if available).

Q6: Please provide the tonnage increase/decrease in refuse collected for the year following the move to AWC compared with the previous year.

Q7: Please provide the tonnage increase/decrease in dry recycling collected for the year following the move to AWC compared with the previous year.

Q8: If you did offer additional capacity for recycling, did you charge for the bin or container? If so, how much?

Answer: LCC do not have Alternate Weekly Collections in the City
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

